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First name: ruth

Last name: dillon

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Project Official,

I am writing in regards to the Herber Wild Horse Territory Plan #18916.  Please protect this rare herd of wild

horses in their current range of habitat.  I believe they are culturally important to the area and should stay.

Please note the fertility rate is only increased by 3% and NOT 20% as reported by the BLM.  I think the horses

are valuable asset to the culture and should be kept in the area.

Sincerely,

Ruth Dillon 


